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Friday 15th September 2023

[bookmark: _Hlk88724867]
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 We would like to invite you to our ‘Understanding Phonics’ workshop on Thursday 28th September  2.15 – 3.00pm in Year 1 Butterworth classroom. 

Come along and take part in fun activities to understand the phonics your child is learning. . 
We will:
· Learn all about phonemes and graphemes,
· Practice blending and segmenting,
· Play games to help our learning,
· Learn why phonics is such an important part of learning. 

Please let us know if you are attending by completing and returning the slip below.
We hope to see you there.
Many Thanks,

Mrs Fogg, Miss Howard and Mrs Bibi
Year 1 Teacher and Teaching Assistants. 
 


I will/will not be attending the Phonics workshop on Thursday 28th September at 2.15pm

Parent name_______________________________________

Child’s name_______________________________________
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      Executive Principal: Mrs M Eccles
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